
NORTHERN REGION REPORT



Activities are gradually increasing in the northern region! Colley Mill juniors have had some activity days and have more planned plus we have some shows coming up.  Donkeys are back at Bury show for the first time in a good few years and we also have Cheshire and great Yorkshire to look forward to amongst others.  

The bulletins and 'asspire' have continued with lots of contributions by our members, which is lovely to see, please keep sending in the things you've been doing with your donks! 

We have lots of things planned so keep an eye out for the newsletters and on social media



Liz Brown
Regional Delegate



